

South Hiendley Primary School George Street, South Hiendley, Barnsley, S72 9BY Interim Head of School: Mrs M Reed, B.Ed (Hons), NPQSL

Tel: 01226 711485

admin@southhiendley.wakefield.sch.uk

12th March 2020

Dear parents/carers,

Given the current health concerns, we are encouraging children to wash their hands frequently and use hand sanitiser. Following queries from parents, I would like to confirm that we have sufficient soap and hand sanitiser in school. However, children are allowed to bring in their own hand wash/gel if they so wish, but the containers should be clearly marked with the child's name. Also, because of allergies, children should not share the hand wash/gel with other children.

Mrs M Reed
Interim Head of School